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Technologies for
Deep Space
Exploration Jun 19
2024 This book
offers readers
essential insights
into system design
for deep space
probes and
describes key
aspects such as
system design, orbit
design,
telecommunication,
GNC, thermal
control, propulsion,
aerobraking and
scientific payload.
Each chapter
includes the basic
principles,
requirements
analysis,
procedures,
equations and
diagrams, as well as
practical examples
that will help
readers to
understand the

research on each
technology and the
major concerns
when it comes to
developing deep
space probes. An
excellent reference
resource for
researchers and
engineers
interested in deep
space exploration,
it can also serve as
a textbook for
university students
and those at
institutes involved
in aerospace.
Designers and Test
Pilots Mar 04 2023
One of series that
traces the
adventure and
science of aviation.
The Complete
Manual of
Typography Jan 02
2023 This book is
about how type
should look and
how to make it look
that way--in other
words, how to set
type like a
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professional. It
explains in practical
terms how to use
today's digital tools
to achieve the
secret of good
design: well set
type. An essential
reference for
anyone who works
with type:
designers, print
production
professionals, and
corporate
communications
managers can go to
straight to the
index to find
focused answers to
specific questions,
while educators and
students can read it
as a text book from
cover to cover.
Rigging Modern
Anchors Mar 12
2021 Rigging
Modern Anchors, by
Drew Frye, is
possibly the most
comprehensive
guide ever written
to demystify the

subject of
anchoring,
especially about
today's new
anchors. The
author, over years
of systematic
testing with a
variety of different
anchors and rigs,
has produced a new
benchmark for
anchoring
knowledge based
on empirical data.
Most anchoring
mythology is based
on anecdotal
wisdom passed
from one sailor to
the next. Often
what seems to work
or doesn't work has
no basis beyond the
fact that it was
handed down as the
conventional
wisdom. Finally,
Frye has produced
a book on
anchoring that digs
deeply into the how
and why of
anchoring. This

book contains in-
depth discussions of
anchoring basics,
loads, scope,
cyclical loading and
soil consolidation,
discussions of
bottom
characteristics and
holding power.
There are anchor-
specific
observations,
discussions of
tandem anchors
and rigging
schemes, plus an
extensive appendix
containing data
tables, test data,
open source
designs for bridle
plate and anchor
turner, Strength
and toughness of
different types of
chain and rope,
data tables on chain
and line thickness,
choosing
connectors,
extensive anchor
size
recommendations
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based on different
manufacturers, and
much more.Proper
anchoring and
anchor choice is
critical to the safety
of ship and crew.
Instead of hoping
that your anchor
and rigging scheme
will hold in a given
situation, read
Rigging Modern
Anchors and be
sure of it.
Mountain Nov 12
2023
The Harbour
Report Mar 16
2024
Curtiss Ascender
Xp-55 Aug 17 2021
The Curtiss XP-55
Ascender was a
tailless swept-wing
WWII pusher
fighter design born
out by the USAAC
1940 fighter
competition. The
USAAC was looking
for a fighter to
counter the threat
of the German

Bf-109 and the
Japanese Zero and
replace the obsolete
P-35s, P-36s and
the front line P-40s
just entering
service. From this
competition three
unusual pusher
prototypes were
ordered, the
Consolidated XP-54,
Curtiss XP-55, and
the Northrop XP-56.
A low powered full
scale flying model
(model CW 24B)was
built out of wood
and cloth to
substantiate the
flying qualities, and
was first flown on
December 2, 1941.
The XP-55 mock-up
was completed in
August 1942, and
the first of three
XP-55s was
completed on June
26,1943 with its
first flight being
conducted on July
13, 1943. The first
aircraft was

destroyed on
November 15,
1943. Changes
deemed necessary
were incorporated
in the second
airframe in which
performance
testing began on
September 16,
1944. Although the
much more capable
P-38, P-47, and
P-51 had entered
service, research
into the XP-55s
unusual design
continued. The
third XP-55 had
entered flight
testing in April
1944 and was used
at Eglin Field for
armament tests
before being lost
during a war bond
rally display on May
27, 1945. By then,
the program had
been terminated.
Today, the second
XP-55 presides in
restored condition
at the Kalamazoo
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Air Museum.
The
Fundamentals of
Creative Design
Jun 26 2022
Introduces students
to the various
aspects of the
graphic design.
This title provides a
fresh introduction
to the key elements
of the discipline
and looks at the
following topics:
design thinking,
format, layout,
grids, typography,
colour, image and
print and finish.
Enemy at the
Gates Jun 07 2023
When the Nazis
started to threaten
the world with their
efficient machine of
propaganda, the
main concern of
European
governments was
the overwhelming
reaction of panic
that the expected
bombing of the

Luftwaffe might
cause within the
civil population.
During the Munich
Agreement in 1938,
the democracies
were defended by
old biplanes and a
bunch of modern
fighters: 50
Hurricanes, 20
Morane-405 and 5
Fokker D.XXI.
France and Great
Britain took up the
production of USA
airplanes and
cancelled exports to
small countries,
which were forced
to design and build
their own PANIC
FIGHTERS with the
intelligence and
skill that
desperation
provides. When
nothing seemed
able to contain the
German advance,
France, Great
Britain and the
USSR developed
several programs of

emergency fighters,
as did Australia, to
face the Japanese
expansion. At the
time the course of
events switched, it
was the Axis
powers that had to
create their own
PANIC FIGHTERS,
some of them
suicidal. The
present book
includes several
last resource
designs of fighters
that are practically
unknown and that
were developed in
times of tribulation
by Australia,
Belgium, Bulgaria,
Canada,
Czechoslovakia,
Denmark, Estonia,
Finland, France,
Germany, Great
Britain, Hungary,
Japan, Yugoslavia,
Latvia, Netherland,
Poland, Romania,
Sweden and
Switzerland.
Understanding
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Computers and
Information
Processing Jul 16
2021
Earth First! Direct
Action Manual Oct
11 2023 300+
pages of diagrams,
descriptions of
techniques and a
comprehensive
overview of the role
direct action plays
in resistance--from
planning an action,
doing a soft
blockade, putting
up a treesit or
executing a
lockdown; to legal
and prisoner
support, direct
action trainings, fun
political pranks,
and more. The DAM
has been compiled
and updated by
frontline activists
from around the US
to help spread the
knowledge and get
these skills farther
out in the world.
Aspects of

Multivariate
Statistical Analysis
in Geology Dec 13
2023 The book
presents
multivariate
statistical methods
useful in geological
analysis. The
essential distinction
between
multivariate
analysis as applied
to full-space data
(measurements on
lengths, heights,
breadths etc.) and
compositional data
is emphasized with
particular reference
to geochemical
data. Each of the
methods is
accompanied by a
practically oriented
computer program
and backed up by
appropriate
examples. The
computer programs
are provided on a
compact disk
together with trial
data-sets and

examples of the
output. An
important feature
of this book is the
graphical system
developed by Dr.
Savazzi which is
entitled Graph
Server. Geological
data often deviate
from ideal
statistical
requirements. For
this reason, close
attention has been
paid to the analysis
of data that contain
atypical
observations.
ASTM Dictionary of
Engineering
Science &
Technology Jan 22
2022 "This volume
allows the reader to
reference
terminology
developed by
various ASTM
Committees. The
dictionary also
facilitates the
comparison of
definitions created
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by technical subject
experts in many
disciplines."--
Foreword.
A History of
Graphic Design Feb
20 2022 Here is the
first definitive
history of graphic
communication.
More than a
thousand vivid
illustrations
chronicle our
fascinating &
unceasing quest to
give visual form to
ideas.
English-Spanish
Comprehensive
Technical
Dictionary of
Aircraft,
Automobile,
Radio, Television,
Aircraft & Anti-
aircraft
Armaments,
Aerial
Photographic
Mapping,
Agricultural
Implements,
Sporting,

Commercial
Terms, Mechanics
& Machine Tools,
Steam,
Automotive &
Diesel Engines,
Boilers, Paints &
Dyes, Office
Equipment, Sugar
Mill Machinery,
Petroleum, Steel
Products Jun 14
2021
Ultimate Visual
Dictionary Apr 12
2021 A visual
dictionary that
defines and
illustrates 30,000
terms in science,
technology, art,
music, and sports.
Ultimate Visual
Dictionary 2001
May 14 2021 This
annual reference
features over 6,000
color photos and
specially
commissioned
illustrations. Each
section provides an
overview with
instant access to

thousands of new
words and facts.
Cutaways, exploded
views, and a
systemic approach
to vocabulary
provide a real
understanding of
complex topics.
After LM Aug 29
2022
White Space Is
Not Your Enemy
Feb 15 2024 White
Space Is Not Your
Enemy is a
practical graphic
design and layout
guide that
introduces concepts
and practices
necessary for
producing effective
visual
communication
across a variety of
formats—from web
to print. Sections
on Gestalt theory,
color theory, and
WET layout are
expanded to offer
more in-depth
content on those
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topics. This new
edition features
new covering
current trends in
web
design—Mobile-
first, UI/UX design,
and web
typography—and
how they affect a
designer’s
approach to a
project. The entire
book will receive an
update using new
examples and
images that show a
more diverse set of
graphics that go
beyond print and
web and focus on
tablet, mobile and
advertising designs.
McGraw-Hill
encyclopedia of
science &
technology Dec 21
2021
Diccionario de
términos
aeronáuticos.
Inglés-Español Sep
29 2022 El presente
diccionario se

constituye en una
herramienta de
gran ayuda para los
estudiantes y para
todo el personal
aeronáutico, ya que
gira en torno a los
conceptos técnicos,
específicos y diarios
que se presentan en
el sector de la
aviación, durante el
desarrollo de las
operaciones
aéreas.Por otra
parte, recopila una
amplia gama de
conceptos para
lograr que la áreas
involucradas en los
procesos de
atención en tierra y
luego en vuelo, se
correlacionen a
través del uso
correcto del
lenguaje. De esta
forma se evitan los
problemas
comunicativos que
usualmente se
generan el en
desarrollo de las
distintas fases.Por

último la obra se
constituye en una
fuente de consulta
valiosa, pues
despeja las dudas
con respecto a la
terminología, las
abreviaturas y las
siglas.
iText in Action Jul
28 2022 With iText,
one can transform
PDF documents
into live, interactive
applications quickly
and easily. This free
and open source
library for Java and
.NET is the leading
tool of its kind, and
was primarily
developed and
maintained by
Bruno Lowagie, the
author of this book.
iText in Action,
Second Edition
offers an
introduction and a
practical guide to
iText and the
internals of PDF.
While at the entry
level iText is easy to
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learn, there's an
astonishing range
of things you can do
once you dive below
the surface. This
book lowers the
learning curve and,
through numerous
innovative and
practical examples,
unlocks the secrets
hidden in Adobe's
PDF Reference.
This totally revised
new edition
introduces the new
functionality added
to iText in recent
releases, and it
updates all
examples from JDK
1.4 to Java 5. The
examples are in
Java but they can
be easily adapted
to.NET. Purchase of
the print book
comes with an offer
of a free PDF, ePub,
and Kindle eBook
from Manning. Also
available is all code
from the book.
Aviation News Sep

10 2023
Penpals for
Handwriting Year
6 Teacher's Book
Aug 09 2023
Penpals for
Handwriting is a
complete
handwriting
scheme for 3-11
year olds. The Year
6 Penpals for
Handwriting
Teacher's Book
includes best
practice guidance
on helping children
master speed and
fluency and offers
suggestions on how
to use the Year 6
Penpals for
Handwriting
Interactive
activities. By this
stage, children
should be confident
in writing by hand.
Children are
introduced to
developing style for
speed and looking
at different
handwriting styles

for different
purposes. They
make choices about
which letters to join
to develop a
personalised style
as well as tools for
writing.
Chilton's General
Motors TrailBlazer,
2002-09 Repair
Manual May 18
2024 Total Car
Care is the most
complete, step-by-
step automotive
repair manual you'll
ever use. All repair
procedures are
supported by
detailed
specifications,
exploded views, and
photographs. From
the simplest repair
procedure to the
most complex, trust
Chilton's Total Car
Care to give you
everything you
need to do the job.
Save time and
money by doing it
yourself, with the
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confidence only a
Chilton Repair
Manual can
provide.
Air Conditioning
Service Manual
Jan 14 2024
Industrial Aviation
Apr 17 2024
Journal of
Dynamic Systems,
Measurement,
and Control Sep
17 2021 Publishes
theoretical and
applied original
papers in dynamic
systems.
Theoretical papers
present new
theoretical
developments and
knowledge for
controls of
dynamical systems
together with clear
engineering
motivation for the
new theory. Applied
papers include
modeling,
simulation, and
corroboration of
theory with

emphasis on
demonstrated
practicality.
Drafting for
Electronics Feb 03
2023
XSL-FO Nov 19
2021 No matter
how flexible and
convenient digital
information has
become, we haven't
done away with the
need to see
information in
print. Extensible
Style Language-
Formatting Objects,
or XSL-FO, is a set
of tools developers
and web designers
use to describe
page printouts of
their XML
(including XHTML)
documents. If you
need to produce
high quality printed
material from your
XML documents,
then XSL-FO
provides the
bridge.XSL-FO is
one of the few

books to go beyond
a basic introduction
to the technology.
While many books
touch on XSL-FO in
their treatment of
XSLT, this book
offers in-depth
coverage of XSL-
FO's features and
strengths. Author
Dave Pawson is well
known in the XSLT
and XSL-FO
communities, and
maintains the XSLT
FAQ. An online
version of this book
has helped many
developers master
this technology.
XSL-FO is the first
time this reference
is available in
print.The first part
of the book
provides an
overview of the
technology and
introduces the XSL-
FO vocabulary. The
author discusses
how to choose
among today's
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implementations,
explains how to
describe pages, and
shows you what is
going on in the
processor in terms
of layout. You'll
learn about the
basics of formatting
and layout as well
as readability.The
second part focuses
on smaller pieces:
blocks, inline
structures,
graphics, color and
character level
formatting,
concluding by
showing how to
integrate these
parts into a
coherent whole.
XSL-FO also
explores
organizational
aspects you'll need
to consider?how to
design your
stylesheets
strategically rather
than letting them
evolve on their
own.XSL-FO is

more than just a
guide to the
technology; the
book teaches you
how to think about
the formatting of
your documents
and guides you
through the
questions you'll
need to ask to
ensure that your
printed documents
meet the same high
standards as your
computer-
generated content.
Written for
experienced XML
developers and web
designers, no other
book contains as
much useful
information on this
practical
technology.
HTML and CSS Mar
24 2022 A full-color
introduction to the
basics of HTML and
CSS! Every day,
more and more
people want to
learn some HTML

and CSS. Joining
the professional
web designers and
programmers are
new audiences who
need to know a
little bit of code at
work (update a
content
management
system or e-
commerce store)
and those who want
to make their
personal blogs
more attractive.
Many books
teaching HTML and
CSS are dry and
only written for
those who want to
become
programmers,
which is why this
book takes an
entirely new
approach.
Introduces HTML
and CSS in a way
that makes them
accessible to
everyone—hobbyist
s, students, and
professionals—and
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it’s full-color
throughout Utilizes
information
graphics and
lifestyle
photography to
explain the topics in
a simple way that is
engaging Boasts a
unique structure
that allows you to
progress through
the chapters from
beginning to end or
just dip into topics
of particular
interest at your
leisure This
educational book is
one that you will
enjoy picking up,
reading, then
referring back to. It
will make you wish
other technical
topics were
presented in such a
simple, attractive
and engaging way!
This book is also
available as part of
a set in hardcover -
Web Design with
HTML, CSS,

JavaScript and
jQuery,
9781119038634;
and in softcover -
Web Design with
HTML, CSS,
JavaScript and
jQuery,
9781118907443.
Electrical and
Electronic Drafting
Apr 05 2023
Instruments and
drawing
techniques.
Lettering. Graphs
and charts. Pictorial
assembly drawings.
Electronic
component
symbols. Basic
circuits. Block and
logic diagrams.
Drawing schematic
diagrams. Wire
assembly diagrams.
Industrial control,
wiring diagrams.
Printed circuit (PC)
drawings.
Integrated circuits
(IC) drawing.
Electrical building
construction wiring

diagrams.
Introduction to
CAD/CAM systems.
Character
Recognition
Systems Oct 19
2021 "Much of
pattern recognition
theory and practice,
including methods
such as Support
Vector Machines,
has emerged in an
attempt to solve the
character
recognition
problem. This book
is written by very
well-known
academics who
have worked in the
field for many years
and have made
significant and
lasting
contributions. The
book will no doubt
be of value to
students and
practitioners." -
Sargur N. Srihari,
SUNY
Distinguished
Professor,
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Department of
Computer Science
and Engineering,
and Director,
Center of
Excellence for
Document Analysis
and Recognition
(CEDAR),
University at
Buffalo, The State
University of New
York "The
disciplines of
optical character
recognition and
document image
analysis have a
history of more
than forty years. In
the last decade, the
importance and
popularity of these
areas have grown
enormously.
Surprisingly,
however, the field is
not well covered by
any textbook. This
book has been
written by
prominent leaders
in the field. It
includes all

important topics in
optical character
recognition and
document analysis,
and is written in a
very coherent and
comprehensive
style. This book
satisfies an urgent
need. It is a volume
the community has
been awaiting for a
long time, and I can
enthusiastically
recommend it to
everybody working
in the area." -Horst
Bunke, Professor,
Institute of
Computer Science
and Applied
Mathematics (IAM),
University of Bern,
Switzerland In
Character
Recognition
Systems, the
authors provide
practitioners and
students with the
fundamental
principles and
state-of-the-art
computational

methods of reading
printed texts and
handwritten
materials. The
information
presented is
analogous to the
stages of a
computer
recognition system,
helping readers
master the theory
and latest
methodologies used
in character
recognition in a
meaningful way.
This book covers: *
Perspectives on the
history,
applications, and
evolution of Optical
Character
Recognition (OCR)
* The most widely
used pre-processing
techniques, as well
as methods for
extracting
character contours
and skeletons *
Evaluating
extracted features,
both structural and
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statistical * Modern
classification
methods that are
successful in
character
recognition,
including statistical
methods, Artificial
Neural Networks
(ANN), Support
Vector Machines
(SVM), structural
methods, and multi-
classifier methods *
An overview of
word and string
recognition
methods and
techniques * Case
studies that
illustrate practical
applications, with
descriptions of the
methods and
theories behind the
experimental
results Each
chapter contains
major steps and
tricks to handle the
tasks described at-
hand. Researchers
and graduate
students in

computer science
and engineering
will find this book
useful for designing
a concrete system
in OCR technology,
while practitioners
will rely on it as a
valuable resource
for the latest
advances and
modern
technologies that
aren't covered
elsewhere in a
single book.
Dorling
Kindersley
Ultimate Visual
Dictionary Feb 08
2021 Using more
than 6,000 color
photographs and
illustrations the
book analyzes all
aspects of the
natural world and
human achievement
in pictures and
words.
Spaceflight
Revolution Jul 08
2023 A revolution
in spaceflight is

likely soon with the
prospect of
everyday access to
orbit within fifteen
years. Costly launch
vehicles based on
ballistic missiles
will be replaced by
‘spaceplanes’, using
technology that
exists today. In five
years' time, a
prototype could be
built, and with a
further ten years of
detailed
development, the
design could
approach airliner
maturity, reducing
the cost of sending
people into space
some one thousand
times to around
US$20,000.Spacepl
ane development
has, in effect, been
suppressed by
entrenched
thinking and short-
term vested
interests. But the
present monopoly
of large
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government space
agencies is
becoming
unsupportable, and
the market that
understands the
very real
opportunities for
space travel will be
reaching critical
mass in the near
future.This book
examines these
issues and shows
why space tourism
will one day
become the single
largest business in
space, and how
astronomy and
environmental
science will be
transformed by low-
cost access making
possible
instruments vastly
larger than those of
today.
The Symbian OS
Architecture
Sourcebook Oct 31
2022 The current
Symbian Press list
focuses very much

on the small scale
features of Symbian
OS in a
programming
context. The
Architecture
Sourcebook is
different. It's not a
how-to book, it's a
'what and why'
book. And because
it names names as
it unwinds the
design decisions
which have shaped
the OS, it is also a
'who' book. It will
show where the OS
came from, how it
has evolved to be
what it is, and
provide a simple
model for
understanding what
it is, how it is put
together, and how
to interface to it
and work with it. It
will also show why
design decision
were made, and will
bring those
decisions to life in
the words of

Symbian's key
architects and
developers, giving
an insider feel to
the book as it
weaves the "inside
story" around the
architectural
presentation. The
book will describe
the OS architecture
in terms of the
Symbian system
model. It will show
how the model
breaks down the
system into parts,
what role the parts
play in the system,
how the parts are
architected, what
motivates their
design, and how the
design has evolved
through the
different releases of
the system. Key
system concepts
will be described;
design patterns will
be explored and
related to those
from other
operating systems.
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The unique features
of Symbian OS will
be highlighted and
their motivation
and evolution
traced and
described. The book
will include a
substantial
reference section
itemising the OS
and its toolkit at
component level
and providing a
reference entry for
each component.
Understanding
Reading Apr 24
2022
Understanding
Reading
revolutionized
reading research
and theory when
the first edition
appeared in 1971
and continues to be
a leader in the field.
In the sixth edition
of this classic text,
Smith's purpose
remains the same:
to shed light on
fundamental

aspects of the
complex human act
of reading--
linguistic,
physiological,
psychological, and
social--and on what
is involved in
learning to read.
The text critically
examines current
theories,
instructional
practices, and
controversies,
covering a wide
range of disciplines
but always
remaining
accessible to
students and
classroom teachers.
Careful attention is
given to the
ideological clash
that continues
between whole
language and direct
instruction and
currently
permeates every
aspect of theory
and research into
reading and

reading instruction.
To aid readers in
making up their
own minds, each
chapter concludes
with a brief
statement of
"Issues."
Understanding
Reading: A
Psycholinguistic
Analysis of Reading
and Learning to
Read, Sixth Edition
is designed to serve
as a handbook for
language arts
teachers, a college
text for basic
courses on the
psychology of
reading, a guide to
relevant research
on reading, and an
introduction to
reading as an
aspect of thinking
and learning. It is
matchless in
integrating a wide
range of topics
relative to reading
while, at the same
time, being highly
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readable and user-
friendly for
instructors,
students, and
practitioners.
Analysis and Design
of Flight Vehicle
Structures Dec 01
2022
Isuzu Pickups &
Trooper May 06
2023 2WD & 4WD.
A New Reference
Grammar of
Modern Spanish
May 26 2022
(abridged and
revised) This
reference grammar
offers intermediate
and advanced
students a reason
ably comprehensive
guide to the
morphology and
syntax of educated
speech and plain
prose in Spain and
Latin America at
the end of the
twentieth century.
Spanish is the main,
usually the sole
official language of

twenty-one
countries,} and it is
set fair to overtake
English by the year
2000 in numbers 2
of native speakers.
This vast
geographical and
political diversity
ensures that
Spanish is a good
deal less unified
than French,
German or even
English, the latter
more or less
internationally
standardized
according to either
American or British
norms. Until the
1960s, the criteria
of internationally
correct Spanish
were dictated by
the Real Academia
Espanola, but the
prestige of this
institution has now
sunk so low that its
most solemn
decrees are hardly
taken seriously -
witness the fate of

the spelling reforms
listed in the Nuevas
normas de prosodia
y ortograjia, which
were supposed to
come into force in
all Spanish-
speaking countries
in 1959 and, nearly
forty years later,
are still selectively
ignored by
publishers and
literate persons
everywhere. The
fact is that in
Spanish
'correctness' is
nowadays decided,
as it is in all living
languages, by the
consensus of native
speakers; but
consensus about
linguistic usage is
obviously difficult
to achieve between
more than twenty
independent, widely
scattered and
sometimes mutually
hostile countries.
Peninsular Spanish
is itself in flux.
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